
Changes to Police Estate – Presentation noted etc.  
 
4  There was heard a presentation by Superintendent David Reid, Police Scotland, 
in relation to the proposed changes to the Police Scotland Estate, detailing  
 
(1) that the Scottish Police Authority had approved the consultation and engagement 

process for the disposal of a number of Police Scotland premises that were 
surplus to requirement or no longer fit for purpose; 
 

(2) the 5 premises that had been identified in Glasgow and that the consultation 
process was ongoing on the Police Scotland website; 
 

(3) that a report would be produced in due course, detailing the consultation 
responses and next steps; 

 
(4)  that ongoing discussions were taking place with Police Scotland, Scottish Fire  

and Rescue Service and Glasgow City Council on the potential to move toward 
co-location to ensure services would be delivered in the most efficient and 
effective way; and  

 
(5) that Councillor Aitken and Bailie McCabe would be meeting with the Police 

Federation and if any members of the Partnership wished to contribute anything 
to this meeting, they should contact Bailie McCabe with their comments. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership thanked Superintendent Reid for his presentation. 

 


